
 
From: ]  
Sent: 24 October 2019 15:43 
To: Community Asset Transfer <communityassettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk> 
Subject: Cathrin Park 
 
I strongly oppose the proposed changes to Cathrin Park.These changes would have a negative 
impact on local residents by having more green space removed and a devastating impact on the 
local wildlife especially the bat colonies that have made the Park their home.It begs the question of 
what constitutes a “protected species. 
 




